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Subject: FW: DOC.pdf Boone office
Attachments: DOC.pdf

From: david simque.com <david@simque.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 12, 2025 7:45 AM
To: col. caboone <col.caboone@isgroup.net>
Subject: Fwd: DOC.pdf Boone office

Good Morning

Troy Crews had questioned the architect on accessibility for the second floor. I'll send you the architects letter for your
files. Here is Troy’s response. Please have Jimmy sign the email as he requests. Thanks

David

Sent from my iPhone

David Simque

Simque Construction LLC
386-867-0294
david@simgue.com

Begin forwarded message:

From: Troy Crews <troy crews@columbiacountyfla.com>
Date: February 12, 2025 at 7:36:01 AM EST

To: "david simque.com" <david@simgue.com>

Subject: DOC.pdf Boone office

Mr. Simque, | have received the letter from the Architect regarding vertical accessibility. | am in
agreement that there is somewhat of an exception here. On that note | will require a permanent sign at
the base of the stairs that states private. Also the owner needs to be aware that if they were to have a
handicap employee they will need to provide an accessible work area for them. Also if any change to the
use of the building where the public would use the upstairs, a chair lift or other suitable means would

need to be installed. Please have the owner sign this e-mail and attachment for proof of notification
thanks.
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